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July 27, 2021 

 
The Honorable  
Board of Water Commissioners  
Detroit, Michigan 

RE:  1055 Annin Street 

Dear President Einheuser and Commissioners: 
 
 
This property does not qualify for a DWSD reconnection per our MOU. The property was listed on February 22, 2021, 
was sold on April 14, 2021 and closed on May 10, 2021. Below is a snip from the listing showing the status of the 
waterline as unknown. 
 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 

Samuel A. Smalley, PE  
Chief Operating Officer 
Detroit Water and Sewerage Department 


